

To: Jeffrey Epstein[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: Lesley Groff
Sent: Thur 9/15/2011 7:19:12 PM
Subject: Barak - possible cancellation or rebook?

Please see below and advise

Begin forwarded message:

From: nili priell <[REDACTED]>
Date: September 15, 2011 3:15:25 PM EDT
To: 'Lesley Groff' <[REDACTED]>
Subject: RE: Jeffrey Epstein

Lesley,

It is always too early to rejoice....

If our PM is going to speak on the 20th in the united nations, EB has to go back as both of them cannot be out of the country. It is not yet 100% sure that Mr. Netanyahu has decided, but he is inclined to do so.

Please forward this email to Jeffrey for him to decide (whether to wait still, or to predate to the 19th or to cancel).

So sorry.

Nili

-----Original Message-----

From: Lesley Groff [mailto:[REDACTED]]
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 7:12 PM
To: nili priell
Cc: [REDACTED]
Subject: Re: Jeffrey Epstein

Tremendous. Jeffrey will see you then.

On Sep 15, 2011, at 12:05 PM, nili priell wrote:

Hello Lesley

Gladly, yes.

Thanks

Nili

-----Original Message-----

From: Lesley Groff [mailto:[REDACTED]]

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 6:48 PM

To: [REDACTED]

Cc: [REDACTED]

Subject: Jeffrey Epstein

Hello Nili and hope you are well.

Jeffrey would love for you and Ehud to please come and see him at his home

on Friday Sept. 23rd at 7pm...you had mentioned this would be a good

day/time for you two.

Please let me know if this is still suitable for you.

Thank you,

Lesley

Assistant to Jeffrey Epstein

[REDACTED]